
 

 

 
 
 
To Residential Leaseholders 
Canary Riverside Estate 
Westferry Circus 
London E14 8RH 
 
 
29 September 2023 
SU.pc 
 
 
Dear Leaseholders - 
 
Service Charge Accounts – Year Ended 31 March 2023 
 
Please find herewith the certified accounts of service charge expenditure for the year ended 31 March 2023.  
 
This period coincided with the peak of global energy prices at 4 times normal levels in September last year along 
with all the other supply-chain and inflationary increases in costs which affect all sectors. 
 
Nevertheless, the news is good. We were still able to stay within the overall budget and end up with a surplus of 
£235,033.  This sum is allocated on Page 3 between the various cost centres. 
 
I am therefore crediting that surplus to you all by the usual apportionments attributable to your lease. 
 
The credit appears on our attached demand for the second half-yearly instalment of service charges due for the 
period 1/10/23 to 31/3/24. 
 
Further to our management update earlier this month, the laying of the new corridor carpeting is still progressing 
well with good feedback from residents.   
 
As for the cladding remediation, we are still awaiting final clearance from the government’s Funding Approvals 
Board. Separately, the landlords have just made an application to the Property Tribunal seeking a ruling that they 
are the accountable parties defined under the Building Safety Act 2022. I do not know whether or to what extent 
this might further delay the funding approvals process but will keep you updated in due course. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Sol Unsdorfer, FIRPM 
Section 24 Manager 
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